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Project Overview
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is proposing to resurface 1.2 miles of WIS 
175 in Milwaukee County. The purpose of this project is to improve pavement condition and ride 
quality, assess multimodal accommodations, update traffic signal equipment, and address safety 
concerns along the corridor.

Proposed Improvements:
• Remove asphalt and replace with new asphalt
• Joint and crack repair to the underlying concrete
• Curb bump outs at intersections
• Replace traffic signals
• Add bicycle and pedestrian accommodations.

WIS 175 (Appleton Avenue) – Burleigh Street to WIS 181 (N 76th Street)

September 2025 Public Involvement Meeting

Project Map

Scan to visit and learn more:
https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/se/175dineenpark/default.aspx
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Project Contacts
Mark Wilfert
Project Manager (WisDOT)
(262) 548-5936
mark.wilfert@dot.wi.gov

Theresa Kubista
Project Manager (City of Milwaukee)
(414) 286-2463
tkubis@milwaukee.gov

Traffic Impacts
Staging has yet to be determined however one lane of traffic in each direction will likely remain open 
during construction. Short term closures in spot locations may be required for some construction 
operations but access to local residences and businesses will be maintained. Temporary driveway 
closures will be necessary during parts of the construction process. WisDOT will provide advance notice 
to homeowners and businesses before closing any driveway with adequate time to develop alternative 
arrangements.

Temporary pedestrian accommodations, along with proper signing to direct pedestrians around work 
areas, will be provided during construction. Temporary parking restrictions removing parking along WIS 
175 will be in place during construction. Milwaukee County Transit buses will remain in service during 
construction. 

Real Estate
Temporary and permanent real estate acquisition is anticipated on this project. Temporary impacts are 
anticipated for curb ramp improvements, signal improvements, and possible access point closures. 
Permanent impacts are anticipated for new sidewalk addition. The amount of real estate required for this 
project is unknown at this time. Property owners will be notified of real estate acquisitions as the project 
advances in the design process. WisDOT expects to begin real estate acquisition in November 2026.

Information for Businesses
Find WisDOT’s ‘In This Together’ guide for tips, tools, and resources to help businesses plan for highway 
construction at wisconsindot.gov/together.

Preliminary Design
   2026

Final Design

    2028

Construction

    2029

Schedule
This project is currently in design. Construction is anticipated to start in Spring of 2029.

Public Input
We encourage you to speak with the project representatives and share 
your questions and input – especially regarding historical assets, 
underground utilities, drainage issues or other environmental concerns. A 
comment sheet is available for your written input, which can be mailed 
before October 8, 2025, or left in the comment box tonight. Your feedback 
is valuable and will help us develop a project that meets the needs of 
both the traveling public and the local community. 


	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2

